Minutes of HOA Board of Directors Email
Pool Approval

July 7, 2020

Email was sent by President Mark Doyon to all Board Members:  Ray, Goldbach, Kevin Burke, Ro Anderson, Mike Toczylowski, Paul Griffin, Lori Harris, Deborah DeVito and Connie Baker.

A vote was needed for homeowners Jeffrey and Erin L. Fichtemaier, after submitting a survey and plan to the Board for approval, to move forward with the installation of a pool at their residence located at 12051 Hunters Lake Drive, New Port Richey, FL 34654.
After researching the HOA documents, it was determined there was nothing preventing this action and a vote was put forward.  All in favor were:  Deborah DeVito, Ray Goldbach, Lori Harris, Connie Baker, Mike Toczylowski and Ro Anderson.  Absent were votes from Kevin Burke and Paul Griffin.  
Submitted by:

Ro Anderson, Secretary

HOA of Hunters Lake

